

Westacre Infant School

Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Dear Year 1 and Year 2,

I need your help! I really want to hear what you think about what we are doing at Westacre Infant School. I am looking for someone from each class in Years 1 and 2 to be part of our,

'Pupil Leadership Team'.

I will meet with you regularly to discuss things that have been happening in your classrooms and listen to any ideas that you may have. If you are made a member of the Pupil Leadership Team you will help me in assemblies, take visitors on tours of our school and help with lots of other jobs around the school.

If this is something that you would like to do, then you will need to write me a letter of interest. That means in a short letter, I want you to tell me why you would like to be part of the team and why you would be good at it.

I will need your letters after half term and I will let you know who has been chosen by the end of the first week back. Remember I can only choose one person from each class.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Edmunds